SOUTHWESTERN HILLS NEIGHBORHOOD ASSOCIATION
BOARD MEETING
APRIL 18, 2022

The April Board Meeting was held at Wakonda Christian Church on Monday April 18, 2022. The meeting was called to order by President Davis at 6:00.  Eddie Mauro who is running for the Iowa House in ward 30 introduced himself to the board. Board members present included: George Davis, Ginny Renda, Heather Carman, Penny Harrison, Jon Shelness, Pete Conrad, Steve Sarcone, and Joe Harrison.

The Minutes of the March 23, 2022 Board Meeting were approved.

The Financial report presented by Heather Carman was discussed and approved.

GENERAL METING 
The General Meeting is planned for April 28, 2022. It will be held at Brody Middle School at 6:30pm. Guest speakers to be invited: Matt McCoy, Polk County Supervisor; Josh Mandelbaum, City Council; SuAnn Donovan, Code Enforcement; Heather Tamminga, Neighborhood Outreach Coordinator; SGT. Scarlett, Neighborhood Police Officer. With the help of other board members, Penny Harrison will work the sign in table and collect membership applications. We will have sign in sheets, membership applications, and a list of paid members in the lobby. President Davis has already sent a postcard to neighbors and he will email a reminder.

With no other business before the board, the meeting concluded at 7:26 pm.

The next scheduled board meeting is on May 16, 2022.

Minutes written and submitted by Ginny Renda, Secretary of SWHNA.
